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RE: Richards Bay High School follow up inspection

From: "Sandy Camminga" <camminga@iafrica.com>
To: "'Nozipho Khathi'" <khathin@kingcetshwayo.gov.za>

CC:

"'Ntombezinhle Buthelezi'" <buthelezint@kingcetshwayo.gov.za>, "'Janine Roselt'"
<roseltj@kingcetshwayo.gov.za>, "'Bonga Mkhize'" <Bonga.Mkhize@kznedtea.gov.za>, "'Gugu Gazu'"
<Gugu.Gazu@umhlathuze.gov.za>, "Webb Candice (ZA, Richards Bay)" <Candice.Webb@mondigroup.com>,
"'Lance Coetzee'" <lance@airimpact.co.za>

Date: Tuesday - April 19, 2022 9:55 PM
Subject:  RE: Richards Bay High School follow up inspection
Attachments: TEXT.htm;  image001.png;  RBCAA logs 2021-12 to 2022-02.xlsx;  Header
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Good day Nozipho
 
My apology for the delayed response. I experienced connectivity issues last week.
 
In addition to the Complaints Log already provided to the Authorities, the RBCAA also notified the Authorities, via email,
of all SO2 exceedances recorded by the RBCAA from 24 December 2021 to date.
 
Please find attached the following;
 

Updated Complaints Log for the period Dec 2021 – Feb 2022, including responses received to date from Industry
Exceedance Log for the period Dec 2021 – Current, including responses received to date from industry

 
The RBCAA would like to highlight that the incident of 7 February 2022 was not confined to the Richards Bay High
School.
 
Should you have any queries regarding the attached please feel free to contact me.
 
 
Kind regards,
 
 
 
Sandy Camminga | Director & Founder Member | Richards Bay Clean Air Association [NGO]
P O Box 10299, Meerensee, 3901, 33 Heideheuwel, Veldenvlei, Richards Bay
T: +27 (35) 786 0076 | C: +27 (83) 515 2384  |  E: camminga@iafrica.com  | www.rbcaa.org.za
 
“IMPROVING THE ENVIRONMENT FOR ALL” 
 

From: Nozipho Khathi <khathin@kingcetshwayo.gov.za> 
 Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2022 1:35 PM

 To: Sandy Camminga <camminga@iafrica.com>
 Cc: Ntombezinhle Buthelezi <buthelezint@kingcetshwayo.gov.za>; Janine Roselt <roseltj@kingcetshwayo.gov.za>;

Bonga Mkhize <Bonga.Mkhize@kznedtea.gov.za>; Gugu Gazu <Gugu.Gazu@umhlathuze.gov.za>
 Subject: Richards Bay High School follow up inspec�on

 
Good Day
 
The authorities are currently conducting a follow up inspection on the incident that occurred on the 7th of February
2022 at Richards Bay High School. Is there any additional information that RBCAA might have beside the complaints
that were shared with the authorities.
 
Thank you

 

 
KING CETSHWAYO DISTRICT MUNICIPALITY

NOZIPHO KHATHI
MANAGER AIR QUALITY

COMMUNITY SERVICES DEPARTMENT
Telephone:  +27 (0)35 799 1116  

Mobile:  +27 (0)78 894 0950 
 Email: khathin@kingcetshwayo.gov.za  

Web: www.kingcetshwayo.gov.za
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